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INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
 

SOLID WASTE DISPOSAL DISTRICT 
 

BOARD MEMORANDUM 
 

 

Date: May 19, 2017 

To: Jason E. Brown, County Administrator 

Thru: Vincent Burke, P.E., Director of Utility Services 

From: Himanshu H. Mehta, P.E., Managing Director, Solid Waste Disposal District 

Subject: Update to Geosyntec Work Order Number 

 
On Tuesday, May 16, 2017, the Solid Waste Disposal District Board approved Work Order No. 5 to Geosyntec 
Consultants for One Year of Groundwater Monitoring/Reporting and Related Consulting Services at the Former 
South Gifford Road Landfill. The work order number should have been Work Order No. 6 as a separate Work 
Order No 5 had been previously approved on October 18, 2016. This informational item is to reflect that the 
minor typographical error has been corrected in the attached executed Work Order No. 6. 
 
 
 
 

ATTACHMENT:  

1. Geosyntec Work Order No. 6 

Informational Item 


